
Notice of Public Information Session
Holland Avenue Reconstruction

Scott Street to 40 meters South of Tyndall Street

The City of Ottawa has identified the need to replace the existing watermain on Holland Avenue from Scott Street 
to Tyndall Street. The watermain was originally installed between 1908 and 1922 and has reached the end of its 
service life.				 

A
d 

# 
20

12
-0

4-
70

50
-1

55
00

During construction, the northbound (east side) lanes will need to be closed to accommodate the watermain 
construction work. One lane in each direction will be maintained for the duration of the work.
A Public Information Session to present the design is planned as follows:
Wednesday, May 16 2012, 4:30 to 7:30 p.m.
Fisher Park Community Centre / School, 250 Holland Avenue, Room 115, Ottawa, ON

At the Information Session, you will be able to review the proposed plans and related objectives, provide 
comments and bring forth any issues that have not yet been identified.
For more information and/or to submit comments, please contact:
Carolyn Newcombe, P.Eng, Senior Engineer, Infrastructure Projects Design and Construction Municipal West 
Infrastructure Services Department, 100 Constellation Crescent, Ottawa, ON K2G 6J8 
Tel: 613-580-2424, ext. 28230, E-mail: Carolyn.Newcombe@ottawa.ca  

Specifically, the work required includes:
• Replacement of the existing 152 mm diameter 
watermain in Holland Avenue from Scott Street to 
Tyndall Street, with a 406 mm diameter watermain 
including tie-ins at Scott Street, Spencer Street, 
Armstrong Street, Byron Avenue and Tyndall Street
• Replacement of existing water services to the 
property line for each property within the watermain 
reconstruction limits 

• Two localized sewer repairs along Holland Avenue
• Trench reinstatement from Scott Street to Byron 
Avenue for the proposed watermain and services
• Replacement of sidewalks within the project limit
• Resurfacing of Holland Avenue from Scott Street to 
Tyndall Street
• The work is scheduled to proceed to construction 
in the summer of 2012 and to be complete by the fall 
of 2012. 


